From:

John Schiltz

Sent:

Wednesday, January 5, 2022 10:57 AM

To:

AUP Public Comments

Subject:

10000 Corona Road (USE21-0104)

Dear City of Atascadero,

I am writing to concur with the Atascadero staff recommendation to approve the proposed structure at 10000 Corona Road. I live directly across the road from the proposed structure and wholeheartedly believe that this modification will have absolutely no negative impact on the area.

Regards,

--John

John Schiltz

ATTENTION:

This email originated from outside the City's network. Use caution when opening links and attachments.

